317947

Lita Clarke

From:

Appeals2

Sent:

Wednesday 11 January 2023 10:09

To:

michaelosullivan@sla-pdc.com

Subject:

RE: Dublin Central - Site 3 (ABP-312603-22), Site 4 (ABP-312642-22) & Site 5

(ABP-313947-22)

Dear Mr O'Sullivan,

I have been asked by the Board to respond to your e-mail below. The Board has received the inspector's reports and recommendations for these cases and the files are at Board level. The model was submitted as part of the application and the Board will be assessing the whole application.

The model will be returned when the files are decided.

Kind regards,

Lita Clarke **Executive Officer** Appeals Processing Section An Bord Pleanála

From: Michael O'Sullivan <michaelosullivan@sla-pdc.com>

Sent: Monday 9 January 2023 08:27 To: Appeals2 <appeals@pleanala.ie>

Cc: SLA Dublin Central <<u>SLADublinCentral@sla-pdc.com</u>>

Subject: Dublin Central - Site 3 (ABP-312603-22), Site 4 (ABP-312642-22) & Site 5 (ABP-313947-22)

Dear Sir, Madam,

As part of the appeals of Dublin Central - Site 3 (ABP-312603-22), Site 4 (ABP-312642-22) and Site 5 (ABP-313947-22) a scaled model was provided to ABP.

As the decision on all of the above mentioned cases is delayed beyond the statutory period is it possible to have the scaled model returned?

Many thanks.

Regards,

Michael O'Sullivan, Senior Planner

STEPHEN LITTLE & ASSOCIATES

Chartered Town Planners & Development Consultants 26/27 Upper Pembroke Street. Dublin 2 D02 X361

t. 353-1-676 6507

- e. michaelosullivan@sla-pdc.com
- w. www.sla-pdc.com/



The SLA team have embraced hybrid working and continue to engage with our clients and colleagues in the industry through this new arrangement.

We value our team and are seeking to maintain / improve an appropriate Work / Life balance. As such, whilst it may suit us to respond on occasion, please do not anticipate a response to your email outside of normal working hours as the norm.

To ensure the most efficient use of resources, attendance at meetings will continue using various digital formats, including Microsoft Teams and Zoom.

DISCLAIMER --

This information transmitted in this email and any files transmitted with may be confidential. It is intended for the sole use of the addressee only. If you are not the intended recipient you are not authorised to read, copy or use the e-mail or any attachment. Stephen Little & Associates do not accept liability for, or permit; the creation of contracts on its behalf by e-mail, the publication of any defamatory statement by its employees by e-mail or changes subsequently made to the original message. This communication represents the originator's personal views and opinions that do not necessarily reflect those of Stephen Little & Associates.

Stephen Little & Associates do not accept liability for damage sustained as a result of malicious software (e.g. viruses). If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender by return e-mail and then destroy it.

Stephen Little & Associates Ltd. trading as Stephen Little & Associates is Registered in Ireland No. 367533, and has its registered office at 26/27 Upper Pembroke Street, Dublin 2 D02 X361. Company Directors: Stephen Little (Managing), Melanie Little.

Lisa I hita

files moved to drafting.

Karen Hickey

From:

Michael O'Sullivan <michaelosullivan@sla-pdc.com>

Sent:

Monday 9 January 2023 08:27

To:

Appeals2

Cc:

SLA Dublin Central

Subject:

Dublin Central - Site 3 (ABP-312603-22), Site 4 (ABP-312642-22) & Site 5

(ABP-313947-22)

Dear Sir, Madam,

As part of the appeals of Dublin Central - Site 3 (ABP-312603-22), Site 4 (ABP-312642-22) and Site 5 (ABP-313947-22) a scaled model was provided to ABP.

As the decision on all of the above mentioned cases is delayed beyond the statutory period is it possible to have the scaled model returned?

Many thanks.

Regards,

Senior Planner

STEPHEN LITTLE & ASSOCIATES

Chartered Town Planners & Development Consultants
26/27 Upper Pembroke Street,

Dublin 2 D02 X361

t. 353-1-676 6507

Michael O'Sullivan,

e. michaelosullivan@sla-pdc.com

w. www.sla-pdc.com/



The SLA team have embraced hybrid working and continue to engage with our clients and colleagues in the industry through this new arrangement.

We value our team and are seeking to maintain / improve an appropriate Work / Life balance. As such, whilst it may suit us to respond on occasion, please do not anticipate a response to your email outside of normal working hours as the norm.

To ensure the most efficient use of resources, attendance at meetings will continue using various digital formats, including Microsoft Teams and Zoom.

DISCLAIMER-

This information transmitted in this email and any files transmitted with may be confidential. It is intended for the sole use of the addressee only. If you are not the intended recipient you are not authorised to read, copy or use the e-mail or any attachment. Stephen Little & Associates do not accept liability for, or permit; the creation of contracts on its behalf by e-mail, the publication of any defamatory statement by its employees by e-mail or changes subsequently made to the original message. This communication represents the originator's personal views and opinions that do not necessarily reflect those of Stephen Little & Associates.

Stephen Little & Associates do not accept liability for damage sustained as a result of malicious software (e.g. viruses). If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender by return e-mail and then destroy it.

Stephen Little & Associates Ltd. trading as Stephen Little & Associates is Registered in Ireland No. 367533, and has its registered office at 26/27 Upper Pembroke Street, Dublin 2 D02 X361. Company Directors: Stephen Little (Managing), Melanie Little.

